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| approve the idea of a hotel for the area. | actually cannot see any negatives. The design looks very good and
I think a lot of people will like it and also think this is a good thing. There seems to be a lot of building going on
in the area and so it is good that overall it will make the area look far improved. The Roundhouse is a
destination and very famous. Having a hotel next to it will be excellent for tourists and attracting them which
again can only be a very good thing for the area
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SUPPRT

| have a flat directly opposite this site.

even though the noise and dust will no doubt be a burden, | have to support this hotel as | do feel it will be very
good for Camden. It looks like it will be a nice hotel and | certainly like the idea of having a coffee shop down
the road.

also great for The Roundhouse and the many visitors
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Because this development would have uniquely direct negative impacts on us - including noise nuisance,
quality of life / health impacts and also monetarily impacts (ie. lowering the value of our flat for sale or rental
during construction and possibly also after completion due to operational aspects of the planned hotel) - we
have decided to oppose this development.

Details of our concerns have been given in an email to Mr. Gavin Sexton, lead planner at Camden Council. In
addition, the likelihood of antisocial behaviour from clientele of the hotel (see the comment from the Met
police) is a major concern as it could mean a noise nuisance at all hours of the night, every night from
inebriated customers returning from bars and nightlife attractions in the area and loitering in very close
proximity to our residence. Also, as highlighted in another comment entry, a reduction in availability of the very
limited parking spaces in the courtyard would also be a significant loss to us as residents.

We are adding this comment to clearly state our opposition to this planning application.

As a side note, if we find the outcomes of this planning application to be unsatisfactory, legal recourse will be
pursued.
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